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Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher 
Deputy Chief

July 8, 1993

Ms. Kay Walkingstick 
216 South Geneva Street 
Ithaca, NY 14850
Dear Ms. Walkingstick:
Just a brief note to thank you for the lovely catalogue.
I enjoyed my visit to Wells College.
I will keep your address and phone number for future reference 
should we receive inquiries from young people interested in 
attending Cornell.
Again, thank you and best wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


